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Meeting #1 – August 11, 2025 
2:00 PM – 3:30 PM 

 
AGENDA 

 
1. Welcome, Introductions, and Introduction of the Working Group – Lauren 

Stewart, Director Bureau of Highway Safety. 
 

2. Review of Proposed Bylaws and Associated Vote – Joshua Saucier, Asst. 
TSRP 
 

3. Review of Proposed Remote Meeting Policy and Associated Vote – Joshua 
Saucier, Asst. TSRP 
 

4. Discuss overall mission and review history and legislative request- Lauren 
Stewart 

 
5. Review Maine’s current laws and testing requirements – Joshua Saucier 

and Ellen Fraser, HETL 
 

6. Discuss next steps – next meeting – Lauren Stewart  
 

7. Public Comment 
 

Attached:  LD 1135; 2025 Resolves, ch. 87 
  Proposed Bylaws 
  Proposed Remote Meeting Policy 
   


